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4th October 2023 

 

 
Dear Parents & Carers,  
 
Scooters & Bikes 
 
The children have been riding their scooters and bikes for the last couple of weeks and in 
most cases, this has worked well. Unfortunately, there are some children who dash around 
the playground at speed, without due care for other children on the playground. This is 
compromising the safety for all children. 
 
We will be implementing the following rules to keep everyone safe: 
 

• Children will only be allowed to ride their own bike or scooter – we recognise that our 
children are generous in their nature. However, this rule is necessary to prevent 
children injuring themselves on equipment that is not the right size for them. We are 
also mindful that bikes or scooters could become damaged by children who they do 
not belong to. 

• Children must wear a safety helmet when riding their bikes or scooters. 
 
Well done and thank you to children who have been sensible over the past weeks. We want 
to keep this privilege in place for the children however, the safety of all is paramount.  
 
Kind regards 
 

 
Ms D Brown 
Headteacher  


